
 
 
 
 
 

Hey LBC Students, we are very excited to welcome you back to school Monday, August 28 at 8:15. 

We look forward to pushing you to become the very best version of yourself!  We have missed your 

happy energy since you left in May! We will be welcoming you back in a JOYful way because 

YOU…yes, YOU… bring us our JOY each day!   
 

Parents, we invite you to watch your child grow and develop before your very eyes! We look forward 

to working closely with you to ensure your child’s success throughout this school year and walking 

shoulder to shoulder with you this year and in years to come. Please know you are always welcome 

on our campus, and my door is always open for your visit. 

  
 

 

 

Welcome To Your  
2023-2024 School Year! 

 

This is my happy place…this is 
where I belong! 

I hope it can be for YOU as well! 
We all welcome you to our campus  

whose different beat and cadence 
will create a sense of belonging for 

YOU! 

Experience the 
Brautigam Difference! 

Students, the Leonard Brautigam Center (LBC) faculty 

and staff join me in pledging our support to YOU as we 

begin what promises to be a remarkable year! We hope 

while you are with us that you will distinguish yourself 

through LBC’s three A’s…your Academics, your 

Attendance, and most of all, your day-to-day Attitude.  

We look forward to walking alongside you, guiding you to 

be your best each day! You will quickly realize our 

teachers and staff members are quite talented in finding 

the best in every student and developing it to maximum 

effect! 

Classes begin Monday, August 28th at 8:15 a.m.  
Students, please report by 8:00 so we can distribute 

schedules, process ID badges, issue parking stickers 

(no fee), etc. Student parking is in the back parking lot.  

Please feel free to call us at 281-807-8684 with any 

questions you may have. Let’s work together to make 

this your most productive and memorable year yet! 

Martha Strother, Principal 
 


